
Dear Respected Sponsors,

As the President of American Association of Physicians of Indian Origin (AAPI)
(EIN: 38-2532505), I would like to invite you to be a sponsor for AAPI at our 17th Global Health
Summit, (GHS) in India to be held in New Delhi, January 1-3 & Manipal January 4-6, 2024.

This is one of our signature events where we meet and interact/exchange ideas and have
educational programs with health care and medical technology personals in India and USA. 

AAPI is the largest Ethnic Physicians organization representing the interests of over
100,000 doctors, in addition to 40,000 medical Students, residents, and fellows of Indian
heritage currently in the USA.

The role of an AAPI doctor is unique with widespread impact –

• 1 in 7 American patients is treated by an Indian doctor, and this ratio is even
higher in the smaller towns.

• AAPI Physicians treat the most diverse group of patients in the USA including
Caucasians, Afro Americans, Hispanics, and other groups.

• AAPI members are well situated to manage cultural sensitivities with their
comprehensive approach to education, and clinical/community outreach efforts
including in clinical trials.

AAPI communication with its Members is multipronged, to suit the preferences of its
Members by mail, a Journal, emails, Presidents weekly E-Newsletter, the website, email,
and social media the, last especially for its Young Physicians

AAPI Officer’s network with monthly Executive Committee meetings and four Governing
Body meetings.

We sincerely hope that you will consider becoming a valued sponsor of the AAPI and our
17th Global Health Summit in India and join us in making this event a resounding success.
Your support will be instrumental in shaping the future of healthcare.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to the possibility of partnering
with your esteemed organization for this significant event.

Anjana Samadder, M.D.     Sampat Shivangi, M.D.
AAPI President, 2023 - 2024    AAPI GHS Chair, 2024

www.Summit .AAPIUSA.org


